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December 21, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

The safety and well-being of every child at Long Island City High School remains our highest 

priority.  To this end, we are sending you this notice pertaining to the safety of our students. 

 

A series of emails was received this afternoon that required increased safety procedures.  We 

assure you that every precaution was taken and will continue to be taken to ensure the safety of 

our students and staff.  All schedules are normal tomorrow, with enhanced safety measures.  

Guidance Counselors and support staff are available to assist students as needed. 

 

We look forward to your continued involvement as we work together to keep Long Island City 

High School the successful school we know that it is. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vivian P. Selenikas 

Principal 

 
 

 


